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Statement: 

Mongolia welcomes the System-wide Road Map for Innovating United Nations Data and Statistics as a 

solid commitment of the United Nations system to strengthen coordination and modernize United 

Nations statistics and data, and to invite the Committee to prioritize its implementation. 

 

Mongolia highly appreciates the work of the Committee for the Coordination of Statistical Activity. 

Publications “How COVID-19 is changing the world: a statistical perspective” are invaluable. Mongolia 

is supporting the activities on SDG and geospatial applications, and looking forward to next publications 

from the Committee. 
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